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To whom it may regard,

On behalf of La Pine Property Management Services, we are against HB 2004-A.

We believe that the owner owns the house and that it is not a joint ownership with the
tenant. All of these proposed laws are going to make the owners sell their homes
instead of renting them.

-La Pine Property Management Services, LLC.
51493 Huntington Rd.
PO BOX 705
La Pine, OR 97739

541-536-1114


